Company Support
The Executive MBA Program requires that all applicants secure a letter of support from their organizations. 

The letter of support should be submitted to the Manager of the Executive MBA Program by the appropriate person in your organization. The letter should describe his or her understanding of the time commitment required and the organization's agreement, if any, for financial support. If you are self-employed, please provide a statement of self-support. 
Below is a sample letter:
[DATE]

Manager

Executive MBA program

Fogelman College of Business & Economics

University of Memphis

432 Fogelman College Administration Building

Memphis, TN  38152-3120

Dear EMBA Manager:

[NAME OF APPLICANT] is employed with [NAME OF COMPANY] as [TITLE].  [NAME OF APPLICANT] has been with our company for [NUMBER OF YEARS].  I want to verify that [NAME OF COMPANY] is supporting [NAME OF APPLICANT]’s application to the University of Memphis Executive MBA Program.  We understand the time required away from work and will allow [NAME OF APPLICANT] to participate fully.  [NAME OF COMPANY] will / will not provide financial support for [NAME OF APPLICANT] to participate in the EMBA Program.  [NAME OF APPLICANT] is a valued employee, and we are pleased to support him/her.

Sincerely,

[NAME]

[TITLE]

For more information about the Fogelman Executive MBA Program,

PHONE: 901-678-4866     EMAIL:  emba@memphis.edu   WEB: //emba.memphis.edu
